Dragnea, Irina

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

From: Jie Wang

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 10:21 AM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: - St Paul's

Dear Council Members

I’'m writing today to express my support to the new St Paul's development and my appeal to cancel the view
protect restriction in this project. Nothing is more important than the human life, this development will given
Vancouver the Medical space this city urgently needed.

Sincerely,
Max Wang



Dragnea, Irina

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

From: ' Matt Cavanaugh

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 10:43 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: 1002 Station Street and 250-310 Prior Street (New St. Paul’'s Hospital and Health
Campus)

I am in support of this project as proposed and am in sﬁpport of expanded height for certain buildings into the
existing view cones as deemed necessary by the hospital.

Matthew Cavanaugh
s.22(1) Personal and

Confidential





